

Mr E Williams

By E-mail

Finance and Operations One Kemble Street London

+44 (0)20 7210 3000 +44 (0)20 7210 3001

WC2B 4TS

DX 123242 Kingsway 6

www.gov.uk/gld

Your ref:

Our ref: RM/7/19

11 February 2019

Dear Mr Williams

Re: Your Freedom of Information Act request

On 13 January 2019 the Government Legal Department (GLD) in the course of correspondence received the following request for information from you: The GLD response is in **bold typeface**

has there been any more invoices or is that the lot?

I take this to refer to the response our ref RM 67 18 sent to you on 28 August 2018.

There has been one further invoice received to date. The total amount is recorded as £3168.00

If you are unhappy with the level of service you have received in relation to your request you may ask for an internal review within two months of the receipt of this response. If you wish to do this you should contact me at the above address. It will help ensure that your complaint is properly considered if when requesting an internal review you also set out the reasons why you are unhappy with the service you have received.

If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number in any future communications.

Yours sincerely

Paul Woods DRO, FOI/DPA Co-ordinator, Head of Library Services







Operations, Government Legal Department One Kemble Street, London WC2B 4TS Telephone: +44 (0)20 7210 3045

foi@governmentlegal.gov.uk